
 

 

 
 

Important Notice to ALL Members 
 

 

After numerous conversations with the The Regional Municipality 

of Durham's Health Department and an emergency board of 

directors meeting, the club will be reopening on Thursday, May 

21st with some restrictions in place until further notice. 

 

1. NO GUESTS in order to ensure social distancing 

2. All chairs from the lounge area have been removed to 

prevent social gathering 

3. The canteen will be closed 

4. No food or drinks to be sold, served or consumed in the 

lounge area, and as always on the range 

5. All league matches have been cancelled  

6. All training courses have been cancelled 

7. Only five shooting booths will be available 

8. Please wash your hands when entering and exiting the club 

9. Maintain safe social distancing 

 

It is extremely important we all follow the above rules in order 

for the club to remain open. 

 

Regards 

your Board of Directors 


